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Contact us: 07 3844 2211    cru@cru.org.au 

  
Taking Stock and aiming high:  
Planning for the 2026 school year    Online    

 

11.30am – 1.00pm | 11 November 2025 

Online Workshop | via Zoom 

 Description 

The end of the school year can bring different 
feelings for families of students with disability – 
sometimes relief if it has been a challenging year of 
advocacy; perhaps sadness if it has been a great 
year of inclusion and progress and worry about 
whether the new year will bring the same positive 
experience. 
 
This workshop will support families to: 

• Reflect on positives and negatives of the past 
school year 

• Identify successful approaches to build upon 
next year (while they are still fresh in your 
mind!) 

• Prioritise what you would like to see improve 
for your child in 2026 

• Effectively communicate the information most 
critical for successful inclusion to next year’s 
teacher/s 

Tickets This workshop is 

fully subsidised.   

RSVP: 6 November 2025  

Registrations Essential 

 

For more details & tickets visit 
www.cru.org.au 

 

Please contact CRU if there is 
anything we can do to assist 

you to attend this event.  

Proudly supported by the 
Qld government through the 
Dept of Education. 

http://www.cru.org.au/

